
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Hack, Kendall <Kendall.Hack@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 7/7/2015 9:17:49 AM
Subject: RE: More Photos of Thrift Store Attached.

Thank you for your support. 
Katherine

From: Hack, Kendall
Sent: Monday, July 06, 2015 3:51 PM
To: Baker, Josh; Veldran, Katherine
Subject: More Photos of Thrift Store Attached.

Attached are more photos - following up on previous e-mail. 

Thanks,

Kendall

Kendall Hack

Harvard Kennedy School of Government

MPP 2016

843-384-3665 

kendall.hack@gmail.com
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